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Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset) recently visited the Long Island Alzheimer’s

Foundation’s (LIAF) new location in Westbury.  

The new location will enable LIAF to expand and enhance the services they provide to

individuals with Alzheimer’s disease and their families.  Senator Phillips congratulated the

staff, board members and supporters and wished them many years of success at their new

location.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing


Senator Phillips (center) is pictured with Long Island Alzheimer’s Foundation Executive

Director Tori Cohen and Board Chairman Thomas Killeen. 


